LEGION OF MARY
ARLINGTON REGIA

I April 2007

Dear Presidents of Attached Councils and Praesidia,

HANDBOOKS FOR SALE

According to our Concilium correspondent, Joe Jackson, the official Legion handbook is to be purchased by a new
member and by an old member needing to replace their old handbook. That is not to say each potential new active
member must pay on the spot at the first meeting. The potential new member should be given a book, and be told
the handbook may be used until they make a decision about joining, but please do not make any marks n it
because it ultimately will be purchased by someone.

When a handbook is purchased, an entry into the ledger must be made by the treasurer, because this is income.
During visitations, this will be an item of interest.

In the service of Our Lady,

Dennis G. Monroe
Regia President

Edel Quinn House 820 Gibbon Street, Suite 203 Alexandria, Virginia 22314 (703) 836-8198
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